March 5, 2007
What’s New?

What’s New? is a bi-weekly, electronic newsletter produced and distributed free of charge to the members and constituents of the American National Standards Institute (ANSI).  For a complete listing of ANSI news and events, please visit our website, ANSI Online. >>>


HEADLINES

A summary of this issue’s top stories…


International Standards on Agenda at Tri-National Ministerial Meeting (February 23, 2007)
The NACC recently issued a set of recommendations on advancing the Security and Prosperity Partnership of North America. Included are several key clauses on standards that aim to establish a balanced, market-driven approach to regulatory compliance and commerce.
more...

First Laboratories Earn Accreditation to Test Nation’s Voting System Equipment (February 26, 2007)
In the ongoing drive for accuracy and reliability in our nation’s voting system, two laboratories recently earned accreditation by the U.S. Election Assistance Commission to test and certify voting systems equipment and software against federal standards, known as the Voluntary Voting System Guidelines, or VVSG.
more... 

FCC Mandate to bring Cell Phones Into Compatibility with Hearing Aids (February 22, 2007) 
Mobile phone manufacturers now have one year to comply with an FCC mandate requiring mobile to comply with the American National Standard for cell phone-hearing aid compatibility.
more... 

Third ANSI Leadership Conference in IEC and ISO, May 23-24, 2007 (March 5, 2007)
Members of the U.S. standardization community are invited to participate in ANSI’s third conference on U.S. Leadership to be held May 23-24, 2007, in Chicago, IL.
more...

Going Where No Standards Have Gone Before: an Interplanetary Internet (February 27, 2007)
A project underway at NASA’s Jet Propulsion Laboratory is truly out of this world. Teams from NASA and the Defense Advanced Research Projects Agency are building a networking standard that will form the backbone of a future interplanetary system of Internets.
more...

ALSO OF INTEREST… 

TSA Begins Pilot Testing of Backscatter X-ray Technology

Addition to ISO 22000 Series to Boost Confidence in Certification of Food Safety Management Systems

ANSI Welcomes New Members



PUBLIC POLICY

Federal Register notices of potential interest …

Standards and Trade Related Notices from the U.S. Federal Register, February 11–25, 2007
National Cooperative Research and Production Act Notices from the U.S. Federal Register, February 11–25, 2007



PUBLICATIONS

Take advantage of more great information…

2005-2006 Annual Report
An almanac of the Institute’s accomplishments and financial activities of the past year, with a view of goals for the future as presented by the chairman and president.


Standards Action – March 2, 2007 
The latest issue of ANSI’s key public review vehicle. 



CALENDAR

For detailed schedule/program information, please see the Events Section of ANSI Online.



STORE

Buying standards? 

For information about the inventory of thousands of documents available from the eStandards Store (eSS), please visit webstore.ansi.org or contact ANSI Customer Service (212.642.4980, storemanager@ansi.org). 
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